#### Key dates and information

Week Beginning: 11/3/24

## The Week Ahead

#### **EYFS**

- Please return your child's reading folder every Monday morning.
- Library: Pine Class: Monday and Maple Class Tuesday.

## **KS1** (years 1,2)



## **KS2** (years 3-6)

- 12<sup>th</sup> March Year 6 Netball and Year 6,7 &8 Football at Oakfield 3.15pm-4.30pm
- 13<sup>th</sup> March Year 4 Year of the recorder concert at the Cheese and Grain (4-5pm rehearsal, 5.30-6.30 concert)

## **KS3 (years 7,8)**

- 13<sup>th</sup> March Year 8 Visit from Bath College to discuss post-16 options
- Year 6,7&8 Football at Oakfield 3.15pm-4.30pm.

## **Whole School**

- 11<sup>th</sup> March Smoothie Bike on site
- 11<sup>th</sup> 22<sup>nd</sup> March Big Walk and Wheel Fortnight
- 15<sup>th</sup> March Red Nose Day pupils can wear something red to school for a suggested £1 donation to comic relief

# **Upcoming Events**

- 18<sup>th</sup>-22<sup>nd</sup> March Frome Kindness Week
- 20<sup>th</sup> March Year 2 Interhouse PE competition
- 26<sup>th</sup> March and 18<sup>th</sup> April (please note date change) EYFS to Year 6 parent's evenings (3.45-6pm) Appointments will be available to book via Arbor in advance of these dates. You only need to book an appointment on one date

## **Notices**

The Parent Carer Forum are running some Parent workshops across Somerset, (including Frome), supporting families with SEND needs. There are a whole range of workshops planned on different subjects. For the full list of workshops please find the information here: <u>WISE Up Workshops</u> (somersetparentcarerforum.org.uk)

There are also going to be monthly support sessions run at the Town Hall by Frome Autism and ADHD parent forum for families with children with SEND needs. You can contact the group on: Frome Autism & ADHD parent forum <a href="mailto:fromeautism.adhdparentforum@gmail.com">fromeautism.adhdparentforum@gmail.com</a>



Children have the right to get information from the Internet, radio, television, newspapers, books and other sources. Adults should make sure the information they are getting is not harmful. Governments should encourage the media to share information from lots of different sources, in languages that all children can understand.

Right of the Week

